
Jennifer Brown-Scott 
Refuge Manager 
Deer Flat NWR 
13751 Upper Embankment Road 
Nampa, Idaho 83686 
 
 
Dear Ms Scott, 
 
 This is a comment on the proposed Comprehensive 
Conservation Plan under development by your staff. 
 
 The only acceptable proposal made is Proposal #1, to leave 
the refuge as is, (status quo). 
 
 Since you have stated that proposal is not acceptable to you, 
all other proposals made by your office are not acceptable to me. 
 
 I do emphatically endorse “Action Alternative; Proposal # 5 
for Lake Lowell Deer Flat NWR”.  This proposal was created by 
the bass fishing angler community and is the only acceptable 
alternative for changes to the way the lake is used. 
 
Sincerely,  


